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Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley On Ethics Reform

COLUMBIA, S.C. - Governor Nikki Haley tonight released the following statement:

"Tonight, after four years of hard work, the people of South Carolina have a real reason to celebrate. Income 
disclosure and independent investigations will help restore the people's trust in state government by making 
it more accountable to those it serves. We thank the House and Senate for keeping their promise and 
helping us bring this home."
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